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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
November 30, 1973

*1 Mr. William H. Foster
Director of Instruction
Oconee County Schools
P.O.Box 5
West Union, S. C. 29696

Dear Mr. Foster:

In answer to your request for advise on the development of a uniform policy regarding drug/related offenses, I recommend that
your administrative procedures be no different for drug offenses than for any other offenses as far as any disciplinary action
of the school is concerned. The particular penalties prescribed in the section of your Board Policy on drug violations certainly
appears to be reasonable and uniform. If you wish to go into any more detail than you have in your enclosed section and other
sections which may relate to the actual process procedures drawn by your school board, I recommend that you contact the S. C.
School Board Association at 1401 Hampton Street here in Columbia, which maintains samples of School Board policies across
the State and nation which can be readily available to you on numerous topics.

Please contact, me if I can provide any further assistance.
Sincerely,

Hardwick Stuart, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
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